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CYP.2.23/2
4 

The Sub-Committee 
commended the inclusion 
of parents and carers in 
delivering prevention and 
intervention work in the 
Youth Justice Service 
(YJS) but recommended 
that there should be greater 
involvement of parents and 
carers in the development 
of the next Youth Justice 
Plan for 24/25. 

Councillor Maria 
Gatland 

 
CYPE 

 
Already in Progress 

 
 
YJS promotes the completion of a parent self-
assessment on all young people who enter 
Youth Justice system. Parents are invited to 
panels and reviews to ensure parental voices 
are heard and feed into developments in both 
practice and service development. 

  
YJS currently have a Parenting survey open to 
ascertain parental views on the Service (closing 
date mid-February).  

 
YJS will be hosting a ‘Meet the Youth Justice 
Management Team’ with parents in February 
2024 to promote accessibility and also, to 
gauge views on the Service and parental 
feelings on Serious Youth Violence in the 
borough. This will be an evening event to 
promote participation and seek views on how 
we can improve engagement with parents and 
the community.  
 
 
Parent representative role to be created within 
the Youth Crime Board. 
 

Róisín 
Madden, 

Director of 
Children’s 

Social Care 

Financial impact 
is met from 

current service 
budget.  

Continuous Action 
 
 
 

February 2024 
 
 
 
 
 

 
February 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

June 2024 

TBC 

 


